
MULLAGLASS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
8 Goragh Road 

Newry 

Co. Down 

BT35 6PZ 

 

Tel. No. 028 30830 229 

Email: pgreenaway945@c2kni.net 

 

Strike Action – Thursday 16th November 2023. 
 
Dear parents 
 
The Education Authority (EA) has warned of expected disruption to some school services as 
a result of strike action notified by UNISON, UNITE the UNION, NIPSA and GMB. This strike 
action will commence on Thursday 16th November 2023.  
 
As a result of this, there will be no breakfast club on Thursday 16th November. There will 
also be no break snack provided on this day. Pupils will need to bring in their own break to 
school.  
 
School meals will also not be provided so all children must bring into school a packed 
lunch. 
 
After completing a risk assessment, school will remain open as normal from 8:35am – 3pm 
on Thursday 16th November. This will include 2-3pm club and 3-5pm club. AQE Club will 
continue as normal 3-5pm. You can appreciate that this decision may change but I will 
endeavour to keep you up to date with any new developments. 
 
Thank you for your patience.  
 
Mr Greenaway 
 
Principal 
 

 

 
 


